


Public Hearing: 

comments on the document. Any written comments on the Initial Study / 
Mitigated Negative Declaration should be sent to the attention of Kuldeep 
Sharma, Utilities Director, and must be received at 3900 Holly Drive, 
Tracy CA 95304, or by email at Kuldeep.Sharma@cityoftracy.org by 5:00 
PM on July 13, 2020. Copies of the Initial Study / Mitigated Negative 
Declaration can be reviewed at the City of Tracy Public Works 
Department, located at 3900 Holly Drive, Tracy, CA 95304, during normal 
business hours ( after the COVID-19 Shelter in Place order is lifted), and 
online (at any time during the 30-day public review period) using the 
following link: 

htt.ps://www.ci.tracy.ca.us/?navid=3319 

A public hearing to consider project approval and adopt the Initial Study/ 
Mitigated Negative Declaration will be scheduled before the City of Tracy 
Planning Commission. Once a hearing date is scheduled, adequate public 
noticing will be provided. 
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